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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had another lovely week in school again. 

 

Some of our children participated in Stockport County Under 8’s 

Football Competition, and I pleased to say we made it to the semi-

finals! Well done! 

 

This week, Christians in Schools have worked with all the children 

in KS1 on their current RE topics which they have all thoroughly 

enjoyed. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and may the sunshine 

continue. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Lancashire 
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ATTENDANCE 

Y2B – 95% 

 

Y6M – 97% 

Well done! 

 

 

 

 

EYFS 

This week, the children have been 

learning about animals that are live on 

the farm. We also talked about the 

name of the mother and the baby. 

 

  

The children used their phonic sounds 

to write the names of some of these 

animals.  

We continue to work on our number 

bonds to 10.  

 

 

 

 

KS1 

This week, KS1 have enjoyed our DT 

topic of ‘dips’. All the children were 

given the opportunity to taste test 

different dips such as guacamole, 

raita, thousand island and salsa. 

Everybody gave each dip a try! We 

then described the taste of each dip 

and selected our favourite. 

 

 

 

KS1 have also been looking at UK 

sea’s and coasts in our Geography 

lessons. We identified the different 

seas on a map and described the 

features of each sea. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely day! 

 
 

 

 

LKS2 

We have made a wonderful start back and are feeling very engaged in 

our new topics. We are looking forward to learning all about ‘Ancient 

Greece’ and are looking forward to learning more about plants. We have 

even started an investigation in Science this week to find out what a 

plant needs to grow well. This is moving on from our learning about what 

plants need. We have planted the seeds and are now going to observe 

what happens! 

 

                           

 

 

 

UKS2 

We have made a great start to the new term. We have been very 

enthusiastic about our new ‘World war Two’ history topic. We discussed 

all the things we already know and what we want to find out. We have 

then leaned about the reasons behind the start of the war. We are very 

keen to find out more! 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 

     Leyton       Leo 

 

     



 
 Good 

Behaviour 

Reader of 

the week 

Top Learner  

EYFS 

 

Adalina Ani Madeeha For excellent singing 

and signing. 

Y1 

 

Lala Xander Mayez For showing 

perseverance when 

answering questions  

Y2B 

 

Abdullah Miley Mae Solomon For trying his best and 

preserving in all 

lessons! 

Y2D 

 

William Sionna Remiah For showing 

perseverance in 

writing 

Y3 

 

Lottie Quinn Ethan For his fantastic 

perseverance planning 

and drafting a 

narrative. 

Y3/4 

 

Max Maddison Thelma For showing 

perseverance in 

Maths. 

Y4 

 

Cainan Amelia Freddie For showing 

perseverance in 

spelling and showing 

such effort with his 

English work. 

Y5 

 

Eshal Logan Lily-Mae For showing 

perseverance in 

Maths. 

Y6 

 

Faye Oliver S Oliver Mc For showing 

perseverance with his 

SATS practice. 

 


